



Circular 3 -2023 17 February 2023

Dear Resident.

We would like to inform you that Evergreen Lifestyle Villages (Pty) Ltd catering service provider, Western Province Caterers (WPC) have opted to terminate their contract and it will conclude on 28 February 2023.

I am very pleased to confirm that we have appointed the services of Fedics, one of South Africa's leading outsourced catering companies. They have been operating in this sector for over 50 years.

Service & Operations

Updated bistro operating days are as follows –

Friday, 24 February - WPC Final day of providing a service

Saturday, 25 February - BISTRO CLOSED - WPC will vacate and deep clean.

Sunday, 26 February - BISTRO CLOSED - Fedics will start moving in and do final clean.

Monday, 27 February - BISTRO CLOSED - Stocking of fridges and dry store, checking of equipment and staff training.

Tuesday, 28 February - BISTRO CLOSED - Final preparations and set up.

Wednesday, 1 March - BISTRO OPEN- Service resumes

• All meals (with exception to a 'la carte menu) will continue to be prepared off-site.

We would like to suggest that you arrange some ready-made meals from some of the following outlets for the 27th and 28th that we are closed.

1. Freedom Foods Text 082 603 3518 for orders or call 021 785 7199

http://www.freedomfoodsck.co.za/

2. The Chef's Bag 065 855 6643

https://www.thechefsbag.co.za/

- 3. Woolworths (or via Woollies Dash)
- 4. Checkers Sixty60
- 5. Pick 'n Pay ASAP

Accounts

• Any WPC credits owing to residents will be handled one-on-one between WPC and resident.

Please feel free to contact Village Management if you have any questions. Regards,

Bronwyn Davis